
 

 
 

 
  

 
  

 

    

   

           
              
                
             
                                           

       

  

 

  
 

       
      

 
           
      

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Statewide Email 

DATE: October 15, 2020 

FROM: Henry Mack, Chancellor, Career and Adult Education 

TO: District Adult Education Directors 
District Technical College Directors 
District Career and Technical Education Directors 
Florida College System Workforce Administrators 

Via: Chancellor2@fldoe.org 

SUBJECT: Entrepreneurship Grant Q&A 

Colleagues and Friends, 

Please be reminded of today’s open Q&A, at 2:00PM, on scaling opportunities in 
Entrepreneurship Education & Training (EET). You may register HERE. 

Grant applications are due November 2nd. To view past webinars, or review the actual EET $1 
million dollar grant opportunity, please visit: Perkins Funding Opportunities 

Henry Mack 
Chancellor of Career and Adult Education 

www.fldoe.org 
325 W. Gaines Street  |  Tallahassee, FL 32399-0400 |  850-245-0505 

mailto:Chancellor2@fldoe.org
https://us02web.zoom.us/meeting/register/tZIpceygpzsjGdx0NWJkis45iruqwdY0UrXU/success?user_id=PEabb2ssR-2wnEF9SyENkA&occurrence_times=%3B1602784800000&timezone_id=America%2FNew_York
http://www.fldoe.org/academics/career-adult-edu/funding-opportunities/2020-2021-funding-opportunities/perkins.stml
http://www.fldoe.org


 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 


